
Name: Julie Dustin
Organization: DataBid
Email: julie@databid.com

Subject: Freedom of Information Act Request Response
Date: November 25, 2024

Dear Ms. Dustin,

Thank you for reaching out to Winfield School District 34 with your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA)
request, as per the Illinois FOIA statute (5 ILCS 140/1 et seq.).

Summary of Your Request (Dated November 19, 2024):
You requested to inspect or obtain copies of public records pertaining to companies who submitted bids
and their bid amount for the project bid 11/14/2024.

Response to Your Request:
I have attached all bids that were received for project bid 11/14/2024.

This response fulfills your request within the five-business-day timeframe mandated by the Illinois FOIA.
Should you have any additional questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your inquiry.

Best regards,
Amy Watson

FOIA Officer
Winfield School District 34


